
 
 
 
On behalf of the Seniors Golfers Society of Gauteng it is a pleasure to welcome you 
all to Gauteng. 
 
John Marshall and his team have worked extremely hard to ensure that all the 
arrangements for a successful week are in place.  They have also secured excellent 
sponsorships which has made a significant difference to the cost to be borne by the 
players. Thank you all. 
 
The Royal Johannesburg and Kensington Golf Clubs East and West courses offer a 
great challenge and are both highly ranked within South Africa.  The courses hosted 
the Jo’burg Open for the last 11 years as well as 7 South African Opens in past years.  
The East Course which is some 125 years old has very recently being refurbished. 
Both greens and bunkers have been upgraded to world class standards.  
 
The getting together at one venue to play golf can only enhance the fun and 
comradeship of our great Society.  We really appreciate the effort you have made to 
be with us and trust you will have a wonderful week. 
 
Alan Field 
 
President 
Senior Golfers Society of Gauteng 
 


